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February 18, 2021 
 
Gary L. Widerburg, PSC Secretary 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
PO. Box 4558 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
(801) 530-6716 
 
Subject: Response to Docket No. 19-030-T01 
 
Dear Mr. Widerburg, 
  
On behalf of the Moon Lake Electric Association, inc., I am providing the following response to                
docket order #17-030-T001, which requests Moon Lake Electric Association, Inc. to file current             
tariffs and demonstrate compliance with applicable law. Below are the requested reports outlined in              
the above noted docket order. 
 

1. A complete copy of Moon Lake’s currently effective tariff; 
2. A record of all changes or revisions to Moon Lake’s tariff since January 1, 2016; 
3. A record of the actions Moon Lake’s board of directors has taken to approve any changes or                 

revisions to the tariff since January 1, 2016; 
4. A record of all public meetings, and corresponding public notices, Moon Lake has held              

since January 1, 2016 pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 54-7-12(7)(c); and 
5. To the extent Moon Lake’s currently effective tariff contains revisions that were made             

effective without meeting all statutory requirements, Moon Lake’s plan for rectifying the            
deficiency or deficiencies, including but not necessarily limited to any public meetings            
Moon Lake intends to hold. 

 
Moon lake’s current effective Electric Service Regulations and Rate Tariffs were accepted by the              
PSC on May 1, 2016. In 2017 Moon Lake went through the process of proposing necessary                
changes to the electric service regulations and rate tariffs to the board of directors. These changes                
were proposed to the Moon Lake board of directors on May 10, 2017 (Board Meeting attached).                
After the board approved the proposed changes, Mr. Haslem with Moon Lake made contact with               
you about the options for getting these proposed changes accepted and filed. It was clear in your                 
response letter dated July 10, 2017 that the standard process needs to be followed in accordance                
with state law. 
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February 18, 2021 - Cont'd 
On May 8, 2019, Moon Lake’s board of directors approved the proposed changes for both rate                
tariffs and the regulations, including those recommended changes from May 10, 2017. This             
approval was subject to public hearings to be held on May 22, 2019 in Roosevelt, Utah and May 23,                   
2019 in Rangely, Colorado (Notice of Public Hearings Attached). The purchased display was             
printed in the Vernal Express, as well as, the Uintah Basin Standard newspapers on May 14, 2019                 
and May 21, 2019. Based on these public hearings there was no significant opposition to the                
proposed changes. 
 
Included with this transmittal are the various reports that address all of the requests outlined in the                 
Docket Order. The reline versions take the currently filed 2016 regulations and tariff and              
demonstrate the changes that were reviewed and approved by the board of directors in 2019. There                
are also clean versions of the 2019 regulations and rate tariffs. The other documents submitted are                
to provide evidence to support that MLEA followed the process as outlined in the applicable state                
laws for advertising and hold public hearings to review recommended changes. 
 
As a summary to the questions and reports requested in Docket No. 17-030-T01, the above               
description and the provided materials with this correspondence should provide all the necessary             
reporting and identification of changes to rate tariffs and electric regulations up to the effective date                
of July 1, 2019.  
 
Moon Lake appreciates the guidance and patience that has been provided for getting this              
information and filing in order and in compliance.  If there are any questions or concerns with this     
information, feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
 
 
Patrick Corun, P.E. 
Manager - Engineering 
(435) 722-5406 
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